To: Ben Lobb, MP Huron-Bruce
30 Victoria Street
Goderich, Ontario
N7A 2R6
Email: Ben.lobb@parl.gc.ca

Re: Increasing Federal Funding to Affordable Housing Projects in Huron County

Dear Ben Lobb
I am committing to Be Part of the Solution to end homelessness in Huron County.  
I am a resident of Huron County who is concerned about the lack of available affordable housing in my community, as well as the growing instances of homelessness locally.   I am supportive of the work that is being done locally to address this issue, including the housing developments currently underway in Exeter (Sanders St.) and Goderich (Gibbons St.) and the work that is being undertaken by multiple community organizations to provide a By-Name List and Coordinated Access System for individuals in crisis. 
While I understand that the Government of Canada is deeply concerned about these issues for all Canadians and investments are already being made, I urge the government to substantially increase the amount of funding available to support and expand programs and developments like these in Huron County.
If we all work together, we can end homelessness in Canada.
Thank you again for everything you have done and continue to do,
{Your Name}
{Your Contact Information}
  

